
Membership board  

   I have known the Fisher family for ten year now, and have become good friends with them. 

Matt grew up in a boating family in Falmouth, He would like raise his family in the same way.  

     Matt has worked in the marine industry his whole life. He has worked on tugs and is a 

licensed captain. He also has worked in the marine construction business, building docks, sea 

walls and dredging. 

   I believe that the fisher family are perfect candidates for club membership. They are a new 

family expecting a little girl any day now. 

They are both hard working and skilled people. Matt skills in the marine industry will be very 

useful to the club. They have a passion for boating and will help grow the club in a good 

direction for the future. 

Thanks Brian Sawyer  

 Rear Commodore WBYC 



To the membership committee,  

 

    I am writing on behalf of Matt & Natassia Fisher of Mashpee to support their endeavor of 

being accepted as wbyc members in 2019.  

    Over the years I have gotten to know the Fisher family and can honestly say Matt & 

Natassia would make a wonderful addition to our membership! Matt being a native cape 

codder embodies the traditional sea faring life, working on the water day in and day out on 

his tug- respecting the ocean and also enjoying all it offers. Natassia loves the cape too so 

much in fact you wouldn’t know she isn’t a native?!  

      In fact, that is how we came to know the Fishers- from enjoying the water- They are 

always out fishing, clamming, just enjoying the water and sun! Matt has been one of Brian’s 

oldest fishing buddies and it was inevitable that I would get to know nattassia, and I am so 

glad that I did! 

     As our family grew a couple of years ago with our son Cormac, theirs is about to any 

day  with the birth of their daughter! Matt has already said on more than one occasion that 

he can’t wait to put his daughters name on the mooring list!! Gotta love that! And we have 

spoken over the years about how it is really important to them both, as it was to us, to have 

some foundations of community in place. Matt wants his family to enjoy all that he grew up 

knowing & loving on the cape; sailing, swimming & fishing.  

       They have been very impressed whenever wbyc has been talked about; so, we were 

ecstatic when they approached us about membership!  Waquoit Bay Yacht Club is a small 

community, we are joined together by a common bond; we are an independent lot and 

through hard work we are able to enjoy the beauty of the bay and all it has to offer. I can 

see Matt & Natassia becoming involved from the get go, they are both hard working, get it 

done type of people that will jump in when help is needed.  

     Throughout the years they have been guests of ours or the Alfieri’s to the club for the 

occasional private party, formal function or just being out on our boat and have even 

enjoyed grill night once or twice! So, this would be a great next step for continuing the 

club’s legacy.  

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding my sponsorship of the Fishers. 

  

I wish you all a very happy spring and see you soon on the water!  

 

Best,  

Caiti Sawyer  

 
 


